
-----Original Message----- 
From: Che Lowenstein [mailto:ctlowenstein@comcast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, August 07, 2016 6:29 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: CC2035 Plan Testimony 
 
Che Lowenstein  
2705 NE 132nd Ave, Portland 97230 
 
Please spend resources to enhance river access and usability for all of us.  It has the potential to 
be the best aspect of our city, but needs the attention of the government to meet that potential. 
 


